
Title IX 

The U.S. Department of Education’s Office for Civil Rights (OCR) enforces Title IX of the 

Education Amendments of 1972. Title IX protects people from discrimination based on sex in 

education programs or activities that receive federal financial assistance. Title IX states:  

No person in the United States shall, on the basis of sex, be excluded from participation in, be 

denied the benefits of, or be subjected to discrimination under any education program or 

activity receiving Federal financial assistance.  

Sexual harassment and sexual discrimination is defined as unwelcomed conduct determined by 

a reasonable person to be so severe, pervasive, and objectively offensive that it effectively 

denies a person equal access to the school’s education program or activity.  

The Baker County School District will not discriminate nor tolerate harassment of any kind in its 
educational programs or activities.  In any case of sexual discrimination or harassment 
allegation, the school board designated Thomas Hill as the Title IX coordinator.  He can be 
contacted at: 
 
Superintendent Office, 270 S. Blvd. E., Macclenny, Florida 32063 
Telephone Number – 904-259-6251 
equity-coordinator@bakerk12.org 
 
You can also make a report to a district or school contact that is provided on the Notices link on 
the district website. 
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